
 
 
 
 

Proposed Fiscal Year 2025-2026 Budget 

 
 

The Town of White Lake proposed budget for Fiscal Year 2025-26 was presented to the 
White Lake Town Board of Commissioners on May 13, 2025, and is available for public 
inspection in the office of the Town Clerk at the White Lake Town Hall located at 1879 
White Lake Dr., White Lake, N.C.  The proposed budget is also posted on the Town’s 
website at www.whitelakenc.org.    
 
A public hearing for the proposed FY 2025-26 budget is scheduled for Tuesday, June 
10, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the White Lake Municipal Building, 
located at 1879 White Lake Dr., White Lake, NC at which time any person wishing to be 
heard on the proposed budget may appear.  
 
 

Tina Merritt-Smith  
Town Clerk 
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